
Science this half term is all about ourselves. We 
will be learning about our bodies and the amazing 
things they do. After half term we will be moving 
onto seasons. WeÕll be looking at seasonal change 
between Autumn and Winter and signs we might 
see of seasons changing. 

Children will read in school on Mondays, 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. They will then 
bring their book home to share with you during 
the rest of the week. Books should always be 
returned the following Monday ready for the 
next group. 

Monday will be our library day and your child will bring home 2 
library books. Please make sure they are returned the following 
Monday. Monday will also be our spelling and handwriting day. 
Please make sure your child brings their spelling book each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Rainforest Class 2!  
I hope your child will enjoy their time in Class 
Two who will be taught by Miss Wright and 
assisted by Miss McEnnerney. Children enter 
through the patio doors and hang their coats 
in the DT room. Our learning and activities 
happen in both the classroom and DT room. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me using my class email address: 
class2@bradleysboth.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Autumn 
Term in 
Class 2 

PE will be taught on a Tuesday afternoon 
and Wednesday morning. On a Tuesday 
the Year 1 children from Class 1 will join 
us too. This term our PE sessions will 
focus on gymnastics and developing basic 
skills. Basic skills include throwing and 
catching, following instructions and 
reacting quickly and accurately. 

Mrs Johnson will be teaching 
us Design and Technology this 
year. We will be trying, 
designing and making some 
healthy snacks – some sweet 
and some savoury. 

In RE we will be learning about two 
different religions between now and 
the end of the term. During the first 
half term we will learn about the 
faith of Islam and then move onto 
Judaism after half term. 

After half term we will 
move onto Art. Mrs Johnson 
will also teach us this. We 
will be focusing on pencil 
drawing and learning about 
the work of different 
artists. 

We will start the term with 
Geography. We will focus on 
our local area, identifying 
different landmarks and 
where we are in the world. 
We will then move onto 
learning about castles in 
History. We will learn about 
local castles and hopefully 
will be able to visit one. 

Year 1 from Class 1 will also join us for Music. Together weÕll be 
listening and responding using rhythm and different beats – we might 
even use the Djembe drums! 


